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MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer 

   

Date: October 9, 2018 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       October 17, 2018 Board Meeting 

 

 

Please see the attached grant documents for the Kaboom grant on behalf of the J. Harvey 

Rodgers PTO. This playground is suitable for children ages 3-5 years old. Currently, our 

existing playground does not service our preschool students. This playground would go behind 

the existing playground. I have attached all supporting documents and picture of the location.  

 

 


